
 

 

01/05/2020 

 

 

MIRRAT 2020 Tariff Delay 

 

Dear Terminal User,  

  

Under MIRRAT's section 87B Undertaking with the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

(ACCC) more specifically clause 6 of Schedule 1, MIRRAT is required to publish our proposed reference 

tariffs for the upcoming fiscal year by May 1st.  MIRRAT has requested a delay in this announcement of 

up to 60 days. Whilst the ACCC reviews our application a temporary waiver of our obligation has been 

granted until a pronouncement on our request can be made, which we anticipate will occur over the next 

7 days. 

  

Once a decision has been made, we will provide further correspondence along with an updated timeline 

regarding the annual pricing review and objection period  

 

We thank you for your patience’s and we will be in touch in the coming days. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nathan Ullrich 

General Manager 

 


